
 
  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ROSSMOOR RESIDENTS & BUSINESSES  

   Monthly 
RHA Paper, Cans, and Plastic Bottles Drive 

Saturday, August 31, 2012!!! 

It's the end of August and time to start school.  
Watch out for our precious kids as they return to school.   

Also, bring your recyclables and help put some $$$ in the pot  
for Rossmoor projects! 

  

  

Be There! 

Remember    

• SEPARATE NEWSPAPER STUFF FROM ALL OTHER PAPERS 
• NO GLASS BOTTLES 

• CAPS OFF PLASTIC BOTTLES  
• SEPARATE CANS AND PLASTIC BOTTLES   

We'll see you between 8:00 AM to 1:00 PM -  
Rush Park Parking Lot at 3021 Blume Drive 

  

For guidelines on recycling, Click Here  
 

        

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016iTeWHdrAWGLoSEAT8dRgf1hbmoBhjBWFDugBI0AA3T0m0PxX6SO6Cj8r-TLtsT7KHWRmzSO-c16qoG1-OrQTGJVhG4aFApb74uzzhVCEURbhBdQCoDBn3uHtdw1lGqveOkp-QgmBhtrm0ktoucmw3freMAp1gs0�
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0016iTeWHdrAWE_eIyDo9587eJwjo-psyzNDlcP8LwiExjxu6PmlXgjUSXK1Nsfpcfsnp8hFtcok_GLFErTOi5IP8IUJ5MviwJzTkjAKWAI-5UqtMD8D2vJvg==�

